

GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

June 21, 2010

Pollinator Partnership

Greetings to everyone celebrating Pollinator Week this year.

Thank you for your dedication to protecting pollinating animals and the plants that depend on them. I am proud of the vibrancy of our state's natural wonders, and your mission is critical to the preservation of this gift. Many of California's magnificent ecosystems rely on creatures like bees, birds and butterflies to flourish, as do the gardens and farms that feed us. Your efforts to defend pollinators will ensure that our future generations can enjoy the biodiversity and agricultural richness of our Golden State.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable observance and every future success in your noble endeavors.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger